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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

Printed copies of the fifth edition of the Global Biodiversity Outlook 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

As you recall, the fifth edition of the Global Biodiversity Outlook (GBO-5) was launched last 

September during a special virtual session of the Subsidiary Body on Scientific, Technical and 

Technological Advice. I am pleased to inform you that a limited number of printed copies of the report and 

its executive summary have been prepared and are available to Parties at their request.  

 

Parties who wish to receive copies of the report should send a request to secretariat@cbd.int, with 

the following information: (i) the number of copies you wish to receive, (ii) if you would like copies of the 

full report and/or its executive summary, and (iii) the preferred language version(s). To facilitate the 

shipping process, please also indicate the full contact details of the receiver (i.e. name of the person, phone 

number and mailing address). Please note that we are unable to send shipments to postal boxes.  

 

The Secretariat will make all efforts to process all requests received; however, due to the limited 

number of copies in print, there may be limitations on the number of copies that can be shipped. The 

electronic versions of GBO-5 and its executive summary are available at https://www.cbd.int/gbo5.  

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Elizabeth Maruma Mrema 

Executive Secretary 
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